
A. G. Le McNaughton 393 Fernbank Road 
Rockcllffe Park 
Ottawa, Canada 
SH9-7002

27 Jan 64

N. Ae Robertson, Esq., 
Under Secretary of State 
for External Affairs 

Ottawa

Sir!

I refer to the Secretary of State's letter to me dated 
21 Jan 64 and to the papers enclosed therewith which made 
reference to the stream flow records for "the thirty year period 
commencing July 1928 which have been substituted for the flows for 
the 20 year period specified in para 6 of Annex B to the proposed 
Treaty on the Columbia River dated 17 Jan 1961»

I would be greatly obliged for 2 copies of these records so 
that I can pursue the studies I have indicated to Mr. Martin that 
I have in hand. I assume that these data will embrace for each 
of the three basins namely the Upper Columbia, the Kootenay and 
the Pend dfOreille which are involved, the mean monthly flows at 
the various dam sites in Canada and at Libby in the U.S. for each 
of the water years of the new period together with totals for each 
year and the average for the period.

Yours faithfully,

(Sgd.) A. G. L. McNaughton

Editor's Note: Original of this letter received in hand written form,


